
 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman  

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,  

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Tempe Affordable Housing in fiscal year 2026. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of Tempe, located at 31 E 5th St, Tempe, AZ 85281. 

 

The funding would be used to develop up to 50 affordable housing units to serve vulnerable 

populations with a focus on veterans and seniors. This housing unit will be in a strategic area 

close to social services and businesses to increase economic development for the community. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it addresses the need for more 

affordable housing options in the city. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
_________________ 

Greg Stanton  

Member of Congress 


